
SB 554 prevents law-abiding, concealed carry permit holders from carrying their legally purchased firearms even in buildings and 
businesses that allow them to do so. SB 554 is a violation of the US Constitution 2nd Amendment right to bear arms. This will put 
people at risk of criminal charges for simply owning firearms and having them concealed on their person.


